
NORTIH ANNVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION

MINUTES OF JANUARY 4, 2021

The North Annville Planning commission met at the Township Building on January 4, 2021 for a regularly 
scheduled meeting. Members of the Commission in attendance were: Randy Leisure, Brian Keck, Nelson 
Heagy, Ben Bow & Charlie Bomgardner. Minutes from the December 7, 2020 meeting

Nelson Heagy called the meeting to order at 7:34 pm.

A motion was made by Randy Leisure and seconded by Brian Keck to approve minutes from the 
December 7, 2020 meeting with minor correction.

The North Annville Planning commission voted to retain same officers for 2021 term: Nelson Heagy, 
Chair; Charlie Bomgardner, Vice Chair; Brian Keck, Recording Secretary;  Ben Bow, Commission Member 
and Randy Leisure, Township Supervisor liaison to Planning Commission. 

We received copy of letter from DEP to North Annville Township. This letter were minutes of a May 9, 
2019 meeting at Ebenezer Elementary School addressing permit for expansion of Greater Lebanon 
Refuse Authority. These minutes showed questions by attendees and answers by the GLRA about 
concerns over various issues of the expansion which includes an additional 47 acres with a new pad 140’ 
above current pad.

Randy Leisure discussed current Fire Company issues in our township that have been discussed at 
township emergency committee. This committee has been gathering call records of both fire companies 
in township and accessing future equipment needs.

Randy also mentioned his communication with Curt Yordy who is trying to get around solar farm zoning 
ordinance by having a 5 acre solar farm for production of electricity for his own use.

Nelson Heagy adjourned meeting at 8:21 pm.

Respectfully submitted

Brian Keck, Secretary


